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- STANDARD RIDER 
Special Rate for Electric Space Heating Service 

Applicable: 
To General Service Rate GS. 

Availability: 
The special rate set forth in this rider shall be available during the 
eight monthly billing periods from October through May (hereinafter 
called "heating season") to customers regularly taking electric service 
under Rate GS. Such special rate shall apply to separately metered 
service to electric space heating equipment installed and operated in 
accordance with the terms and conditions herein set forth. 

Rate : 

Customer Charge: $2.25 

For all consumption recorded on the separate meter during the heating 
season the rate shall be 4.409c' per kilowatt-hour. 

This special rate shall be.subject to the Primary Service Discount, Fuel 
Clause and Prompt Payment Provision as are embodied in Rate GS. During 
the four non-heating season months any electric usage recorded on the 
separate space heating meter shall be billed at the Kwh charge under 
Rate GS. 

Minimum Bill: 
The customer charge. 
monthly minimum of Rate GS to which this rider applies.. 

This minimum charge is in addition to the regular 

Special Terms and Conditions: 
1. Service under this rider is available only upon written application 
and subject to Company's inspection for the purpose of establishing 
eligibility of customer's heating installation for service hereunder. 
All electrical equipment and wiring, including provision for the 
installation of Company's meters, shall be subject to the approval of 
the Company. 

2. The design, type, and manner of operation of customer's space 
heating installation served hereunder must be acceptable to Company. 
The heating equipment shall be of approved type, designed and used as 
the primary and predominating source of heat during the full heating 
season for a building or an enclosed and well-defined section of a 
building. 
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